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Our learning this week… 

 

Life Skills Review by Frankie and Hannah B 

On Friday, Amethyst class were lucky enough to attend the Life skills centre in Bristol. We 

really enjoyed their trip as we thought it brought out the best in every child. Our favourite 

activity was the railway station exhibition as it told us that if you don’t stand well back 

behind the yellow line you can be sucked under the line. We got the opportunity to call the 

emergency services and tell them our location and what the situation was. We also got the 

chance to learn DRAB (Danger, Response, Airways, and Breathing). We also learnt the 

recovery position. It was a fantastic experience that we hope we can keep in our mind for 

years to come in case of emergencies, we strongly hope that they keep doing this as it is an 

important lesson for children to learn about safety. 

Does where you live in the world effect how fair life is? 

On Monday Mrs Roper came in to talk to us about a charity she is involved in that provides a 

home for 25 Ugandan refugees. The children were fascinated to hear about the life of these 

children and compare it to their own. They were also keen to make a link with the children 

and help them by selling some of their fair trade handicraft on our Christmas stall. 
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